
 
End July, 2017 edition 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

OOPS…I omitted to include the following from Craig Stacey  
in the latest edition…loosing my touch already???? 
                                                       

Greetings Graham,                                                                          
May I ask that you incorporate the following offering in the July Edition of the “ResCom Chatter”.  
This will greatly assist with my family’s plans for my Ninetieth Birthday which has to take a different 
form from the normal.  We do hope that what we have suggested will be generally acceptable. 
CRAIG 

 

Marjory and I were the first residents in Phase 2, having “signed up” on 15th August, 2013 and 
taking occupation of Unit 23 on 19th August, 2013.  For several months we continued to have 
Building Operations in progress around us and were thus very relieved when they were finally 
completed.  No longer had we to experience large Lorries going back and forth across what was to 
become our garden and the incessant noise of cement-mixers and the like.   
 

Now I look back with the happiest memories of the first two years in the Village with my Much 
Beloved Marjory and the more recent past almost two years as my own housekeeper. I have 
experienced the happiest association with the growing number of "Evergreeners" who are always 
so very friendly and ready with a quick word or two as we meet, either whilst doing our daily 
exercising around the attractive Estate or simply having a chat "over the garden fence". 
Friends, I do hope some of you will share this special birthday with me.  
 

My plan is that during the day, on Tuesday 15th, it will be “Open House” at No 23, Starling Lane.  
Please accept this invitation to pop in anytime between 10h00 and 15h30 for a cup of tea and eats. 
I shall be providing the Table Wine at the Wednesday Social the next evening and trust we shall all 
have a relaxed and happy time when you can meet those of my local and Australian family 
members who are present. 
 
Let’s all make the effort to make it the special 90th for Craig. 
Cheers Graham 


